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| ADVISORY
FOR KG HOSTEL RESIDENTS

As per reports received from the Warden, the Discipline In-
charge, residents students, including members of the Hostel
Union, Hostel Manager, and personnel from the pesticide
company, there has been no detection of bed-bugs in the KG
Hostel rooms. The rooms have been continually checked and
treated over the past two weeks. Students are advised to keep
their rooms and surroundings clean and dry as a preventive
measure for any kind of bug or pest, which may be attracted
due to the unusually prolonged wet season also. In case, there
is any sighting or any other development regarding this,
students may report to the authorities directly.

In the meantime, all stakeholders are cautioned to not indulge
In rumours or create panic around any issue, without

verification.
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